Members of the School Board,

I am writing in response to my desire to fill the temporary position within the aforementioned board, and to assert my intention to run for election to the position.

I attended school through the Chanute school system. I currently have a student at CHS and a two year old that will, likely, attend the 413 school district. I have a deep interest in positive outcomes for all students, and the choices made in attempts to affect these outcomes.

I am intrigued in the 'why' certain choices are made. In the result reflecting the initial choice. Advocacy for the student's contentment in their future lives is my main concern. Being able to improve actual outcomes is an interesting opportunity I hope to be selected to experience.

Sincerely,

David Coots